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Notice of Publication of the Annual Regulatory Plan
As required by Rule 120.74, F.S., the Florida Department of Veterans’ Affairs (FDVA) is providing notice that the FDVA’s Annual Regulatory Plan (ARP) was published on September 16, 2016. Interested parties may access the ARP on our website at http://floridavets.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/Annual-Regulatory-Plan-2016-2017-Fiscal-Year.pdf or contact the following staff for further information: Linda Williams, Senior Attorney, located at 11351 Ulmerton Road, Largo, Florida 33778, (727)518-3202, WilliamsL3@FDVA.STATE.FL.US.
